C46.
Communication

CW(PM) — June 4, 2025

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca Item No. 4
To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] Opposition to proposed condo development 19T-25V002 and 19T-24V003

Date: Thursday, May 29, 2025 8:26:03 AM

Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2025 4:10 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Opposition to proposed condo development 19T-25V002 and 19T-24V003

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and

carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may
be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Hi there,
I hope this message finds you well.

I am writing on behalf of our community to formally express our strong opposition to the
proposed construction of condominiums in our neighborhood. We do not agree with this
development plan, as we believe it poses a serious risk to the character, safety, and
overall quality of life in our area.

Our neighborhood is a well-established, family-oriented community, and introducing a
high-density residential complex such as this would bring increased traffic, strain local
infrastructure, and negatively impact the peaceful environment we have all worked hard
to maintain. Moreover, we feel that there has been insufficient consultation with local
residents, and our concerns have not been adequately addressed.

We kindly urge you to reconsider this project and to engage with the community in a
more transparent and inclusive dialogue. We are open to participating in future
discussions and providing feedback on alternative solutions that align better with the
values and needs of our neighborhood.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to your response.

Sincerely,
Rico


ferranta
Public Meeting




